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TAKE NOTE 

PLEASE!!

• The Town 
needs your help. 

• DON’T BURN!!! 

We will try to put out a newsletter 
once per week for a while.  If you 
have news that is of public 
interest, send us an email.  If 
you have questions about news
we publish, send us an email.  If
there are announcements for 
the good of the community, 
send us an email.  Of course, 
you can always come by and see 
us at the Felsenthal Town Hall. 

FIRST NEWSLETTER

BURN BAN STILL IN EFFECT
To impress upon us how important it is 
that we still observe the burn ban, we 
had a bad fire last week that burned 
several lots and trees.  No homes were 
damaged and no injuries were sustained, 
fortunately.  However, remember, do not 
burn until the county lifts the burn ban.  
We will let you know. 

Would anyone be interested in a study 
of American history, particularly our 
Constitution and the Founding Fathers?  
There are some books we could read 
and discuss, or if someone has another 
idea for a format, we can discuss it.  
Contact us if you are interested. 

If anyone would like to start a book 
reading group or a study group of a 
different topic than American history, 
please let us know. 

We are attempting to get a 
grant for a wildlife observation 
trail here in Felsenthal.  We 
have the site; we have the grant 
application.  What we need are 
letters of support from 
organizations and businesses, 
which could benefit from the 
trail.  The Strong-Huttig school 
district has been contacted as 
well as municipalities in the 
region.  We need Boy Scouts, 
Girl Scouts, Bird Watchers, 
Sporting Groups, and any other 
groups or organizations that 
would appreciate and benefit 
from this trail are requested to 
write a letter of support for our 
project.   

Additionally, if there are groups 
or organizations that could 
provide materials, money, 
volunteer time in either the 
construction or the maintenance 
phases, that donation would be 
immensely appreciated. 

Pictures of local wildlife, 
especially any taken this year 
and with a date stamp, would 
be appreciated as well, 
particularly colorful birds or 
small mammals. JPEGS on disc 
or attached to email please. 

If you can help in any way, 
call, email, or come by and 
see us.

AMERICAN HISTORY,
 ANYONE? 

Town of Felsenthal 
1000 S. 3rd St. 

Huttig, AR 71747 
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